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In New Zeszland, Triptech has successfully partnered and trialled with horticulture
partners across the South Island, activating an App that directly promoted and offered
vacant, seasonal farm and produce positions, plus the combined alignment of adjacent
accommodation and hospitality offerings. The results were pleasing.

The potential to successfully replicate this approach in Australia we believe holds real
appeal and Triptech would be pleased to update the Committee around this work.
Importantly this approach can be activated both quickly and efficiently.

We are also in conversation with leading organisations including those bodies that
have already presented to the Inquiry.

Triptech‘é app products are heavily consumed by overseas visitors across both
Australia and New Zealand. However we also attract a majority domestic audience and
in particular those travelling by road due to our product’s in-trip capabilities.

The impact of COVID-19 on the seasonal overseas workforce within Australia to
undertake seasonal, casual and short-term work in agriculture, horticulture and other
regional industry sectors including tourism and hospitality, needs a circuit breaker.

That is better matching and connecting live audiences, both travelling or stationary,
overseas visitors and residents, with a supply of available roles and to stimulate
demand. With the future pipeline of Working Holiday Maker visa holders likely to be
"heavily restricted due to a closed international border, the situation is now critical.

Our company would be pleased to directly present at a future hearing. As CEO of

Triptech | can directly on [

Yours sincere,

Triptech

Suite 4, Level 10,
189 Kent Street,
SYDNEY NSW 2000





